
 

 

Extraordinary Notice of 4iG Plc. 

on the announcement of its high-volume winning offer 

 

 

 

4iG Public Limited Company (registered seat: 8 Montevideo Street HU-1037 Budapest, company 

registration number: 01 10 044993, hereinafter: the “4iG Plc.”), hereby informs its Esteemed 

Investors as well as the participants of the financial and capital market that the offer of 4iG Plc. 

has been announced as winning offer in the reopened centralized tendering procedure in the 

subject of “Implementation of IT systems relating to the sub-programme entitled “Medical device 

model programme assisting medical care” within the framework of Hungarian Village 

Programme” of Ministry of Human Capacities (EMMI) , the contracting moratorium of which 

expires on the 19th of January, 2020. 

 

Following the conclusion of the contract the developments to be executed by 4iG will intend to 

provide adequate IT support to general practitioner activities relating to the consultancy, 

preventive and public screenings carried out within the framework of primary health care.  

 

The total value of the procedure is HUF 1,555,346,000 + VAT, 

 

Budapest, January 13, 2020 

 

 

 

4iG Plc. 


